
Norham and Islandshire Neighbourhood Plan 

Application for the Designation of a multi-parish neighbourhood area 

Ord Parish Council in partnership with the parishes of Ancroft, Duddo, Horncliffe Kyloe, Norham 
and Shoreswood has submitted an application for the designation of a new Neighbourhood Area’ 
under Regulation 6 of the Neighbourhood Planning General) Regulations 2012.  
 
Ord Parish Council is a ‘Relevant Body’ for the purposes of Section 61G of the Town and Country 
Planning Act 1990 and is therefore qualified to undertake neighbourhood planning.  
 
The proposed neighbourhood area covers the entire seven parishes as shown on the map. 
 

  
 
The application can be viewed on the County Council’s website at 
www.Northumberland.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-planning.aspx  or in person upon 
request at Ancroft Village Hall  or County Hall, Morpeth during normal opening hours from 
Monday 20 November 2023 for 6 weeks until Friday 5 January 2024. 
 
You can comment on the proposed neighbourhood area either by email or letter. We must 
receive your comments on or before Friday 5 January 2024.  
 
Please address any comments to: Sarah Brannigan, Interim Planning Manager, Neighbourhood 
Planning Northumberland County Council, County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF. 
Email: sarah.brannigan@northumberland.gov.uk    
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